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Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Fducation Supervisor, CID and SGOD
Public Elementary and School Heads
School lrformation Coordinators
All Others Concerned

CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO-REYES, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

ocr 0 s 2023

SIrBrECf: DEASIUII{ATIOII OF LETTER trRO DSWD RE: EALF DAY f2f
ORIEI|TATIOI| OF TIIE IUPLE EI{TII{G RI'LEA AIID GI'IDELI!TA
OF RA r131O rts 4P! ACT

This oflice hereby informs the field that there will be a face-to-face
Orientation the Irnplernenting Rules ard Guidelioes of RA 11310 ala An
Act Institutionaliziog the Pantawid Pamilyang Pilipino Program (4Ps).

Participants to this activity are School Heads or Principals or 4Ps
Coordinators of schools. The actieity will be held on October 6,2023,9:OO
am at DalwEngan Elementar-Jr School.

3. Attached is the letter from the DSWD for reference

Should you have queries, contact Uarlflfth U. MaErrag, Senlor
Eduoation Progrdm Specialist Jor Socidl Mobilizatiatu and Netuorking at
0977 778 8301.

TO BE FOATED IIf TIIE EEBATTE

1

4.

ePurok 6, Cadtug, Malayb.lay Crty
T.Lfd (OaA) 3la-Ooga
Ehail Malaybalay.cit @tstuil.@



[gDswD
I D.t ,tn rn .,f 3.d.1 W.{tr.na D.do9lD.rt

Octnbet 3,2022

CHERRY MAE L. LI BACO.REYES
Superintendent
Division of Malaybalay City
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Dear Sir:

Greetings!

The City Operations Office of Malaybalay will be conducting a half day face to face
orientation on the lmplementing Rules and Regulations of the R.A t 13'10 4Ps Act and in the
administration of the Compliance Verification Form 2 (CVF2) on Octobel 2023 atg
to be held at Dalwangan Elementary School. The said activity be attended by the
respective School head/ Principau 4P's coordinator assigned in every school. With this, we
would like to request for the dissemination of this infoimation to the concemed attendee.

We are hoping for your most favorable response on this matter

For concems and clarifications, please contact us through Social Welfare Assistant, Ms
Arlyn A. Heron, on this mobile number 09067955255.

Thank you and Godbless.

Very truly yours,

City Action Team Leader/City Link
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